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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
European Automobile Clubs (EAC) welcomes new member 
 
 

Brussels, 2014-11-07 

In its autumn session, the General Meeting of the European Automobile Clubs (EAC) 

voted to approve the membership of the Slovak Republic Automobile Club (Autoklub 

Slovenskej republiky – AKSR). “We are very pleased to welcome the AKSR to our ranks 

as a new member,” commented EAC President Bernd Opolka. “The AKSR membership 

will give an even broader basis to our calls for harmonising EU legislation to promote the 

mobility and safety of all European road users. This new partnership does not just 

support our work in Brussels, but also underlines the value of our efforts.” 

 

From 1 January 2015, with the new membership of the Slovak Republic Automobile 

Club, the EAC now represents the interests of six automobile clubs from Germany, 

Austria and the Slovak Republic. 
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